

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

March 3 - March 10, 1972

REMINDER - "BEER AND PIZZA": The next "Beer and Pizza" Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 7, 1972. Dr. Kinney, Director of Medical Education, will be speaking on medical student enrollment and curriculum planning. If you signed the sheet posted in the mailroom, make sure this date is on your calendar.

1972 AESCULAPIAN: Last call! The deadline for ordering your 1972 yearbook has been extended to Monday, March 6. The price of a student subscription is \$4.00. Make checks payable to The Aesculapian and mail them to Box 2889. No books can be guaranteed unless an order (accompanied by payment) is received by March 6.

VOLLEYBALL: The East Campus Gym has been reserved from 2-4 p.m. this Saturday, March 4, 1972. All medical students and friends are invited to come play. This week faculty members will also be playing. Come join the fun!

STUDENT-FACULTY BASKETBALL GAME: This year's Student-Faculty Basketball Game was a huge success. Our thanks go especially to Jerry Pyles, Chairman, for a job well done!